
2009 February Membership Meeting Minutes 

Minutes for the Holland Amateur Radio Club business meeting for 

February 10th 2009 at 7:15 PM. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM. 28 people filled in the 

sign-in sheet. 

Phil K8PVH gave the treasurer’s report : the main account had a 

balance of $1817.93 and the swap account had a balance of $2500.00 

Kim N8KAL thanked the club for all the prayers for his dad that just 

had heart surgery.  

Jim W8MRR wanted to know what the history of the Holland club was and 

how long we have been a club. Jim will look into the history of the 

club and look at the clubs paper work and report back. 

Ed KF8EV said we have about 3 weeks to go on the general class. He 

also thanked all involved in teaching and helping with the class. 

Chuck W8GCW said we need to pick a date for the hamfest. The club 

voted for the date of October 17th. The hamfest will be on October 

17th 2009. 

Tom K8TB said he would chair the hamfest event for 2009. Thanks Tom! 

Ernie W8EL said the by-laws will be posted on club web page. Ernie 

gave the club a printed copy. 

Tom K8TB made a motion to accept the new by laws as written. N8QEM 

seconded it. All said I. We now have new by laws. Thank you Ernie for 

all the work on this. 

http://www.hollandarc.org/?p=237


The club will not be a official sponsor of the tulip time via the Red 

Cross, however anyone in the club is welcome to work the event. The 

club will let the repeater be used for the event. 

*50/50 drawing. The jackpot of $13.00 was won by N8QEM and a $5.00 

gift card was won by Tom KD8JX. 

Program :Working DX and Dxing by Jim KC8KE 

* The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:10 PM. 

Chris KC8RQT 

 


